
 

Friday 8th November 2024 
Contact: 01525 372188  Email: office@pulfordschool.org 

Parent Update 

 

‘I will praise you with my whole heart.’ Psalm 138 verse 1 

Simon Philip visits Reception & KS1 classes 

 

We had a fabulous time on Thursday with the author Simon 

Philip, whose poetry and storytelling made everyone giggle. 

 We explored how to tell a story, and what makes a great  

author. Why don’t you see if you can find any of his books in 

your local library. 

Why not ask your child what was their favourite part of the 

afternoon? 

It has been good to all come back together this week.   

 

If you would like to support The Royal British Legion, we have poppies, wrist 

bands etc at the front office.  Our Y4’s will be representing the school in a short 

community service next Monday 11th November, 11am at the Monument,         

All Saints Church.                                        

        The Pulford Staff Team 

Odd Sock Day Tuesday 12th 

November 2024  

We will be supporting the Anti-Bullying 

Alliance Charity’s annual event on 

Tuesday by wearing odd socks. If you 

wish to contribute a  

monetary donation we will collect 

them and send them onto the charity.  

We will be talking about respecting each other throughout the week. 

Christmas Lunch Wednesday 11th December 2024  

Menu attached to newsletter email 

 

If your child receives a school meal on Wednesdays they are already signed 

up to receive a Christmas dinner. You do not need to do anything else. 

If you normally send in a packed lunch but your child would like a Christmas 

dinner, that’s no problem. Please email the school office with your child’s name and class before 9am Friday 

22nd November 2024, and pay £2.50 by cash in a named envelope/tap payment at the front office or via school 

web shop.  Sorry, but we cannot take bookings after this date. 


